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September 22, 1994

CERTIFIED - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

ATTN: CHARLES GHOLSON

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410

RE: SULLIVAN GAS COM  C-E-J-28-29N-10W

Dear Sir:
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In response to your letter dated September 13, 1994 and teleconference with Mike Kutas September 16,
1994, this response and the attached subsequent report is being filed with the Santa Fe office.

As indicated in the attached subsequent report, on March 29, 1994 the casing, tubing, and bradenhead
pressure was 290#. After beginning work on the well, it was found that the casing was out of the slips and
the packing was blocking the wellhead. The casing was repaired and tested on March 30, 1994. On
March 31, 1994 the casing pressure was 0#. The intercasing pressure was 280#. Also, the bradenhead
pressure was 0#. Thus, the conclusion was that it was not a bradenhead issue but a repair issue. Thus, a

Notice of Intent & Subsequent Report for bradenhead work was not filed.

Please advise if any additional action is required to be taken by the December 13, 1994 deadline

referenced in your letter.

If you have any questions regarding the information enclosed, please contact Beth Gonzalez at (303) 830-

5206.

Sincerely,
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Beth Gonzalez
Business Analyst

Enclosure

Amoco Production Company 1670 Broadway Post Office Box 800

Denver, Colorado 80201



